
Upcoming Events 

 

February 11 
 

 Worship, 10am, In-Person and Livestream 

followed by a brief presentation in the Sanctuary 
and then Fellowship Time in the Hall 

 
Tuesday, February 13 
 

 Worship Meeting, 9:30am, Friendship Room 
 
Wednesday, February 14 
 

 Ash Wednesday Service, 2pm, Sanctuary 
 
Thursday, February 15 
 
 

 Chime Choir Practice, 6pm, Sanctuary 
 

 Choir Practice, 7pm, Sanctuary 
 
Friday, February 16 
 

 The Bookies Book Club, 10am , Friendship Room 
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A Stewardship Moment  
 

We believe in a God who is 
creating, reconciling and making 

new. As stewards and disciples, our 
eyes are searching for opportunities 

to be co-creators with the Spirit, 
transforming and being transformed. 

mailto:office@cbunited.ca
http://www.cbunited.ca.


A Daily Devotional booklet is available to accompany our Lenten theme 

‘Wandering Heart’. Pick up a copy on the table in the Front Foyer of if you 

would like a link to a digital copy, please email the office. 



Email, Phone, Address changes? 
 
Have you changed your email address lately? 
Do you have a new primary telephone number? 
Have you moved lately? 
 
Just a reminder to let the church office know of 
these changes so that you can continue to receive 
all church communications.  Thank you. 

WANTED – SOUP MAKERS 
 

For our Annual Meeting luncheon Sunday, 
February 25th.  Contact Willa Burke 
wdburke@shaw.ca or 250-658-5338 for 
details if you are able to help.   Many 
thanks. 

Annual General Meeting 
Sunday, February 25 

 
After worship 

 
Don’t miss this celebration 

of the past year in the life of 
Cordova Bay United Church. 

 
There will be a soup and bun lunch (by donation) in 
the hall following the worship service and then we 

will gather in the sanctuary for the meeting. 

Delivery needed 
 
The Our Place cart is full and need of delivery to 
Our Place Society. If you are able to help, please 
contact the office. Thank you. 



Cordova Bay United receives $500,000 gift 
 
Cordova Bay United Church has received a bequest of $500,000 from 
the estate of longtime member Edwina Sprecher. 
 
“Edwina was a treasured member of this church family,” said Jiemei Li 
and Laurie Mueller, church council co-chairs, “and on behalf of the 
congregation of Cordova Bay United, we give thanks for her extreme 
generosity. We have been truly blessed.”  
 
Council was first notified Cordova Bay United was a beneficiary of the 
estate in June 2023, and received details about the amount of the 
bequest in December 2023. 
 
Council was requested not to disclose details of the bequest until the 
estate forms had been completed. That occurred late last week. 
 
The bequest stipulated that the church use the funds to create “an 
endowment fund to be known as the Edwina Grace Sprecher 
Endowment Fund for the benefit of Cordova Bay United Church”. 
 
The bequest also stated that the income from the endowment fund will be used annually at the discretion 
of the church council for the area of greatest need.  
 
Council has created the Edwina Grace Sprecher Endowment Fund. The fund will be managed by Frontier 
Capital Funds — the same investment firm that manages the church’s Legacy Fund. 
 
The Cordova Bay United Church Board of Trustees will administer the endowment fund. 


